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September 18, 2023 
 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
301 E. Huron Street, 2nd Floor 
Ann Arbor, MI  48104-8647 
 
Dear Jacqueline: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Michigan Historical Marker Program. 
 
Your marker application for the City Council Chambers, Washtenaw County, Ann Arbor 
and a check in the amount of $250 were received by the Michigan History Center. 
 
Mr. Andrew Oswald will be in touch in the next month or so regarding the 
completeness of your application.  If this site is determined to be eligible for a Michigan 
Historical Marker, you will be contacted during the drafting of the marker text for 
presentation to the Michigan Historical Commission.  As stated on the application, the 
process takes at least10-12 months to complete. 
 
We look forward to working with you. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Sandra S. Clark, Director 
Michigan History Center 
P.O. Box 30740 
Lansing, MI  48909-8240 
clarkss@michigan.gov 

 
 


